
April 28, 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We hope this finds you well.  As promised last week, each Tuesday morning you will receive an update 

from us regarding the next five days of learning.  The Fourth Grade At Home Learning Plan is attached, 

and also posted to our school webpage.  It begins tomorrow.  Please keep in mind the importance of the 

60 minutes of learning each day; we are specifically targeting skills that are most important for your 

child’s transition to fifth grade. 

 

Based on work completion, it seems as though many students have found a good routine.  We will 

continue to post our Daily Update videos outlining tasks and assignments each day.  Our goal continues 

to be helping the students be as independent as possible. 

 

We will continue to provide “bonus activities” on our weekly plan.  These are optional and can be used 

to extend and supplement your child’s learning.  Though we can’t require 30 minutes of read-to-self 

time each day, know that it is highly recommended.  If your child is running out of books, remind 

him/her about the app Sora (already loaded onto iPads) that allows children to check out digital books.  

 

As always, let us know if you have any questions! 

 

The Fourth Grade Team 

Mr. Grant, Miss Greer, & Mrs. Sturz 


